The Investigation Division (NDI) announces transfer opportunity for DPS Lieutenant in Carson City. This position could be assigned to Task Forces, Major Crimes, NTAC or temporarily assigned (TDY) to OPR.
 
When submitting a transfer request, please include the division you are presently working in, the geographical location and position you are applying for, and your telephone number. 
Transfer Opportunities require the attached form to be completed. Also, please attach any documents or information you would like the division appointing authority to consider. 

If you are interested in being considered for this transfer opportunity with NDI (Carson City), please complete the attached form (save under your name) and e-mail humanresources@dps.state.nv.us  by 5:00 pm on June 2, 2023.  If you don’t respond by the deadline, NDI will consider you as not interested.   
 
If you have questions regarding this position, please call Captain Mike Edgell at (775) 684-9032 or medgell@dps.state.nv.us. 
 
****Please be aware, regulation requires a trial period for voluntary transfers.
NAC 284.444 Application of probationary period. (NRS 284.065, 284.155, 284.290, 284.300)
2. A permanent employee must serve a trial period if he or she voluntarily transfers: 
(a) Within the same class


